
1308573579-55353-18999-166-64 
From: "Roger N. Clark" <rclark@usgs.gov> 
Sent: Thu, 02 sep 2010 14:38:28 
To: FOIA0105@usgs.gov 
subject: [Fwd: Re: Could you please provide a status of the OFR?] 

-------- original Message --------

subject: Re: could you please provide a status of the OFR? 

Date: Fri, 21 May 2010 13:28:08 -0600 

From: Roger N. Clark <rclark@usgs.gov> 

organization: us Geological survey 

To: Elisabeth M Brouwers <brouwers@usgs.gov> 

cc: rclark@usgs.gov 

References: <oF7484BA92.074DD45A-ON8725772A.005EAFBE-8725772A.005EBAFE@usgs.gov> 

Elly, 

We are still working on it. Massive calculations are still happening 

for oil volumes. It is coming along nicely, and the paper is far 

along, but we need the calculations to finish. Later today we hope 

to go into review. 

Roger 

Elisabeth M Brouwers wrote: 

> 

> 

> Elisabeth Brouwers, ph.D 

> u.s. Geological survey 

> Bureau Approving Official--Central Region Geology 

> MS 406, Box 25046, DFC 

> Denver, CO 80225 
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1308573579-55353-18999-166-64 
> 303-236-1473, Fax 303-236-1451 

> Blackberry 303-301-4143, cell 720-560-2209 

> 

> 

> 
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